
Projectize participates at the PMI® Global Congress 2011

  

Following last year's success of his seminar at the PMI® Global Congress 2010-EMEA in Milan,
Italy; Omar Zein, partner at Projectize, has been re-invited by the Project Management Institute
to speak at their Global Congress 2011-EMEA to be held in Dublin, Ireland between the 9th and
11 of May this year.

  

The congress is an annual event organised by the PMI® to address the latest developments in
the project management field.

  

Omar's presentation will be titled "Business Change within Programmes: It's Not About
Transition! " and addresses the various type of change that
exist in programmes and in particular the "business change" that is a side-effect rather than a
deliberate outcome and how it is best managed to ensure the programme's success.

  

For further details about the seminar, please visit the congress website
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http://congresses.pmi.org/EMEA2011/TheCongress/AOF/Event.cfm?EventID=14

